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MAGGIE L. WALKER GOVERNOR’S SCHOOL 

 

              

RELATIONS WITH PRIVATE SCHOOLS  

 

 The Regional School Board and director work cooperatively with private schools that 

serve the community and students in matters of common interest unless expressly prohibited by 

state statutes or local school board policy. The director is authorized to consult with officials of 

these schools to determine areas of mutual concern and interest and to make recommendations to 

the Regional School Board.   
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Legal Refs.: Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, §§ 22.1-78; 22.1-176.1. 

 

 


